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Independent & Peaceful Australia Network (IPAN)

Interim Report
A People’s Inquiry: Exploring the Case for an Independent and Peaceful Australia: what are the costs and consequences of Australia’s involvement in US-led wars and the US-alliance


The IPAN People’s Inquiry received 263 submissions from individuals and organisations from November 2020 to October 2021*.  IPAN intends to deliver the final report to the Australian Parliament in February 2022.  An Interim Report was released by IPAN in November 2021.

The Interim Report can be found at: https://independentpeacefulaustralia.com.au/interim-report-of-the-peoples-inquiry-into-the-u-s-alliance/

The Inquiry addressed  eight themes: First Nations’ Peoples, social and community, unions and workers’ rights, political including democratic rights, environment and climate change, military and defence, foreign policy and economic. 

Each theme is being analyzed by an expert. The 18-page Interim Report provides a glimpse into some of the key findings of each theme.  Greg Barns SC makes the point that ‘if there is an overall theme to be drawn from submissions it is that Australian democracy is broken and heading down an authoritarian path.’

Information about the People’s Inquiry, including submissions, can be found on the IPAN Inquiry website:  https://independentpeacefulaustralia.com.au/

QPLC will keep Friends informed of the next stages of this Inquiry and the final report.

*Submissions originally closed on 31 July 2021. However, the date was extended to 16 August 2021, enabling people to make an additional submission in response to the announcement of AUKUS. 



